
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular No.50/2022-23                       Date : 06 Aug, 2022 

 
 

HAR GHAR TIRANGA CAMPAIGN 
- AN APPEAL 

 
“When we Honour the Flag, We honour what we stand for as a  

Nation-Freedom, Equality, Justice and Hope” 

 

Dear Parent, 
 
Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav is an initiative of the Government of India to celebrate and commemorate 75 
glorious years of progressive Independent India.  ‘Har Ghar Tiranga’ is a campaign under the aegis of Azadi 
Ka Amrit Mahotsav to encourage all the citizens of India to bring the Tiranga home and to hoist it with full 
honour and respect.   It is mandatory for each student of Bal Bharati Public School, Noida to hoist the flag 
with full honour at home. 
 
To mark the 75th year of our Independence, let us all pledge to collectively renew our commitment to nation 
building.  As per the notification of U.P. Govt., 15 Aug, 2022 (Monday) is a full working day.  The school will 
follow the normal school routine and the buses will ferry on all routes.  The dispersal hours are  01.00 p.m. 
 
Most of us, born post-independence have forgotten the great sacrifices and struggle of our freedom 
fighters. Let us take this opportunity to pay respect to them and rekindle the spirit of patriotism in the 
hearts of the young generation. 
 
LET US ALL HOIST THE FLAG IN OUR HOMES FROM 13-15 AUGUST 2022 AND DO OUR BIT TO MAKE THIS 
CAMPAIGN A NATIONWIDE SUCCESS. 

 
 

         Asha Prabhakar  
           (Principal) 

 
 
Copy to : 
 

VPL/HMs / A.O. 
Staff, Broadcast Groups 
Website 
 
 

PS :  The school will remain closed on 09 Aug, 22 & 12 Aug, 22 on account of Muharram and Raksha Bandhan. 

 
 
 


